Before the Public Service Commission

Of the State of Missouri

	In the Matter of Atmos Energy Corporation's Purchased Gas Adjustment Factors to be Audited in its 2002-2003 Actual Cost Adjustment.
	))))
	Case No. GR-2003-0219

	
	
	


STAFF RECOMMENDATION
COMES NOW the Staff (“Staff”) of the Missouri Public Service Commission 

in the above-captioned matter and for its Staff Recommendation states as follows:



1.  
On March 17, 2003, Atmos Energy Corporation filed proposed tariff sheets setting interim rates pursuant to the its tariff sheets on file with the Missouri Public Service Commission.



2.  
The tariff sheets proposed rates to be effective for service rendered on or after April 1, 2003.  

3.
Staff has reviewed these filings and has determined that the tariff sheets are filed in compliance with Atmos’ tariffs.   Please see the attached Memorandums, each of which addresses a different Atmos territory.

4.  
Staff recommends that the tariff sheets be approved, interim subject to refund, on an expedited basis.


WHEREFORE, the Staff recommends that the Commission approve the tariff filings effective on or after April 1, 2003 with the rates approved interim subject to refund.
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